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Railroad Crossing Repairs to close Maple Road in City of Burton 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The City of Burton will be closing Maple Road at the Railroad Tracks between Dort Highway 

and Center Road for repair to the railroad crossing.  This road will be closed starting Monday, 

June 14, 2021, at 6:00 a.m. and is anticipated to reopen on or before Friday, June 18, 2021 at 

5:00 p.m.  Please follow posted detour routes. 

 

Please contact City of Burton DPW at (810) 742-9230 if you have questions.   

 
--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 


